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“Kaech, Margret (UTC) Eg

From: Darrell Bryan [dbryan@victoriaclipper.com)

Sent:  Friday, July 06, 2007 9:46 AM

To: Walker, Kippi (UTC); iglitzin@workerlaw.com; Brown, Sally (UTC); sross@wpblaw.com;
dwiley@wkg.com

Cc: Kaech, Margret (UTC); johnb@argosycruises.com

Subject: RE: Pending Ferry Applications, Dockets TS-050127 and TS-042184 - Scheduling of a Prehearing
Conference

Ms. Walker

Thank'you for your e-mail regarding a Prehearing Conference. Please be advised that we are
withdrawing our application B-79341 (Pacific Boat Enterprises) and see no need to proceed with
the Prehearing Conference. Thank you, Darrell Bryan

From: Walker, Kippi (UTC) [mailto:KWalker@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2007 9:35 AM

To: Darrell Bryan; iglizin@workerlaw.com; Brown, Sally (UTC); sross@wpblaw.com; dwiley@wkg.com

Cc: Kaech, Margret (UTC)

Subject: FW: Pending Ferry Applications, Dockets TS-050127 and TS-042184 -- Scheduling of a Prehearing
Conference

I would like to secure a prehearing conference date as soon as possible so a location in Seattle can be secured.
will be out of the office most of next week (July 9 — 12). Please include Margret Kaech at mkaech@utc.wa.gov |n
your e-mail response to your availability the week of July 30 — August 3.

Thanks,

Kippi Walker

UTC - Administrative Law Division
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Phone: (360) 664-1139
kwalker@utc.wa.gov

From: Walker, Kippi (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2007 11:37 AM

To: 'dbryan@victoriaclipper.com’; 'iglitzin@workerlaw.com'; Brown, Sally (UTC); 'sross@wpblaw.com’;
'dwiley@wkg.com’

Subject: Pending Ferry Applications, Dockets TS-050127 and TS-042184 -- Scheduling of a Prehearing
Conference

The Commission has been holding Application B-79352 (Aqua Express, LLC), and Application B-79341 (Pacific
Boat Enterprises LLC d/b/a Mosquito Fleet in abeyance until July 1, 2007, pursuant to RCW 81.84.020(5), as
amended in Chapter 332 of Engrossed Substitute Senate Bill (ESSB) 6787. The Commission would like to
schedule back-to-back prehearing conferences in Seattle to discuss these matters. Please let me know of your
availability the week of July 30 — August 3.

Thanks,

Kippi Walker
UTC - Administrative Law Division

7/13/2007
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P.O. Box 47250

Clympia, WA 98504-7250
Phone: (360) 664-1139
kwalker@utc.wa.gov

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged,
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as attorney work
product. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i) destroy this message if a facsimile
or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an electronic communication. Thank you.

7/13/2007



